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As a long-time resident of heavily-forested Port Angeles, Washington, I am extremely concerned
about the Climate Commitment Act, especially its impact on logging and forestry. The proposed
adoption of California's forestry protocol is premature. According to a 2019 study, 82% of the
credits issued under CARB-US Forestry fail to represent true emissions reductions. Logging is
estimated to be the 3rd highest source of greenhouse gas emissions in Washington, and it is
underestimated by about 25% here in Washington (even higher errors in Oregon). These emissions
were not at all reported in state greenhouse gas reporting guidelines. Thank you for considering my
concerns.


